Hello -- just a note that you're receiving this email because you have expressed an interest in Autism
Society of Pittsburgh. Don't forget to add info@autismsocietypgh.org to your address book so we'll be
sure to land in your inbox! If you prefer not to receive email newsletter communications from us, you
can be immediately and permanently removed from our email list by clicking the link immediately below.

You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.

SACI)JE}ETN‘Y Thursday, September 11, 2014

OF PITTSBURGH

You're Invited to a Movie
Premiere You Will Always
Remember about a Local
Family You Will Never
Forget

"The Family Next Door," a documentary film about the challenges of autism, features a local Upper
St. Clair family.

We are pleased to announce that the premiere benefits the Autism Society of Pittsburgh. Admission
is free, however donations will be gratefully accepted.

Wednesday, October 1st, 2014 | 7:00 p.m.
Phoenix Big Cinemas | Chartiers Valley Stadium 18
1025 Washington Pike, Bridgeville (Chartiers Valley Shopping Center)

RSVP by Thursday, September 25 by emailing Heidi Hess at hhess@autismsocietypgh.org.
Please watch the trailer by visiting our website: www.autismsocietypgh.org

Download the flyer invitation.

We encourage you to share this invitation via the social media links at the top of this email, and/or
forward this email to those who might be interested in attending. Thanks!

412.856.7223

Working to improve the lives of Give us a call today!

those living with autism.
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